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To continue to have access by a vehicle to our country for both myself and family.This is 
continueing to become impossible unless we are willing to walk vast distances into the 
bush.This excludes anyone who is not into hiking. Also to being able to use old logging 
forests for the use of motorbikes is also important. Why is the government not 
recognising this as a legitimate hobby and sport and helping the industry that supports it? 
 
I also want to continue to be able to camp freely in the bush and for my children to be 
able to do so.As i am of aboriginal descent i have great respect for the land and i am 
feeling frustrated that our great country is becoming closed for the general public. 
 
thankyou 


